
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives Qubad Talabani to discuss supporting the
government and the completing the ministerial cabinet

Head of the Reform and Reconstruction Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in

Baghdad, received the Deputy Prime Minister of the Kurdistan region 5/2/2019

His eminence with Talabani discussed latest political situation, supporting the government and

the completing the cabinet.

His eminence stressed adopting dialogue to resolve unsettled problems, emphasized relying on

the Constitution as a umbrella for the interests of all.

His eminence stressed the importance of investing the positive atmosphere to discuss problems

by invoking the Iraqi interest, stressed on the importance of wavering and meeting in the

middle.

The meeting also covered Iraq's relations with its regional and international environment, and

his eminence stressed on unity of the Iraqi position towards all issues.


